
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Friday, January 17, 2025 1 :42 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/17/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00334-2025 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Protesting the application for water 

Please, add to docket 20240011. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 12:41 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Protesting the application for water 

John, 

Please forward to the clerk's office. 

CGriffin 

-----Original Message-----
From: Terri Davis <t1davis712@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 12:32 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protesting the application for water 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

I would like to submit my protest if the application for water under document #20240011. 
Please! At some point somebody has got to stand against the overdevelopment of St. John County. State Road 13 runs 
along the St John River and it is being mutilated by developers. Please do not approve this request. 
Sincerely, 
Terri L Davis 
136 Laterra Links Circle 
Unit 101 
St Augustine, FL 
904-838-5412 
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